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Connecting both sides of the river trail system just improves local hiking, wildlife viewing and other out door
activities. It will not interfere with deer, elk, and even spotted frogs that now are presently exposed to people traffic
on either side of the river. This just makes the Bend area more desirable.
It will only impose on a few wealthy political donors who could also enjoy the increased access too. I am appalled
that our local politicians can be bribed by the few at the expense of the many.
Build the bridge!
Sincerely yours,
         Craig MacCloskey MD   (R Oregon)
        Jane MacCloskey         (D Oregon)
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